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Project | RHEA  
 
Weekly Project Status Report as at 2011-12-02 
 

1. Project Status  

 

 The project work is currently on schedule and version 0.1 of the interoperability layer / 
facility registry is now available.  

 

2. Progress  

2.1. Tasks Completed  

 

 Version 0.1 of the Interoperability layer and the facility registry were delivered on 
Wednesday 30th November, 2 weeks earlier than planned. RC has sent out an 
explanatory email . These are the relevant links: 
 

 Query for facilities: https://hie.jembi.org:9001/ws/rest/v1/facilities 

 Get a single facility by id: https://hie.jembi.org:9001/ws/rest/v1/facility/DY30 

The username and password are as follows: 

 username: test  

 password: test 

 
To view the facility registry web application that Nicolas and Ed have setup go to:  

 
http://resourcemap.instedd.org/app 

 
username: rwanda 
password: rwanda 

 
(click on the Rwanda Clinics Layer) 

 
This is currently hosted on an Amazon EC2 instance to allow for easier remote support, but 
the registry will be hosted in a datacenter controlled by the MoH in the future. 

 

 Didier Zigama delivered the RapidSMS_RHEA_Integration technical design document, and 
this was circulated by Wayne for comments via email.  
 

2.2. Tasks in progress 

 

 

 The Terminology Service Requirements were discussed on this week’s conference call, 
and there were a few points raised which Liz will be add to the next draft of the 
document.  
 

 Wayne Naidoo is continuing to work on the technical design and specification 
documents for the overall implementation pilot project, and these are almost complete. 
The detailed plan for the implementation will be drawn up based on this, and will be 
presented on the last conference call before the holiday break on 14th December.  

https://hie.jembi.org:9001/ws/rest/v1/facilities
https://hie.jembi.org:9001/ws/rest/v1/facility/DY30
http://resourcemap.instedd.org/app
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 Christian is still working on the task list / development plan for the RapidSMS component 
which will form part of the overall implementation plan. 

 Emmanuel is currently in the process of negotiating contracts with the two people who 
have been offered the developer positions, with the aim of starting work on the project 
from 1st January 2012.  

 A call has been scheduled for Thursday 8th December at 3pm CAT / 8am EST between 
Matt Berg from the Earth Institute at Columbia U and the Jembi team and others 
(including Randy Wilson (MSH) and Zaharani Kalunga (PEPFAR/Tanzania)).  The aim of 
the call is to share experiences of developing facility registries, and to discuss the 
possibility of aligning the work being done.  

 

3. Project Change Requests  

 
None. 


